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                               CALENDAR     

  Friday 9th June   -   Report Writing  Day (students NOT required at school) 

  Monday 12th June   -   Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 

Music Camp 14th – 16th June 
  Tuesday 27th June  -    ½ Yearly Report sent home 
  Wednesday 28th June-   Parent / Teacher Interviews 
 

Education Week  

Sincere thanks to all families who were able to join us last week for some of our Education Week activities.  

We were certainly very lucky last Friday as we enjoyed a beautiful morning for our open classrooms and 
community get together enjoying food provided by Rye/Rosebud Lion's Club. 

 It was great to see so many parents and visitors to the school, sharing in classroom and outdoor activities 
across the school. The warm sunshine persisted right through lunch to ensure that the grounds were 
particularly enjoyable. Thank you again to everyone who joined us last Friday to share in the marvellous things 
that happen at our wonderful school every day!  

REPORT WRITING  
Over the next fortnight, all teachers will be very busy analysing the student achievement data that 

they have collected during first semester in order to compile their Mid-year reports for each student.  

In determining the grading's that are represented on the reports, teachers use 

multiple sets of data, anecdotal notes and ongoing observations etc. to make their 

judgements. On the odd occasion, where a definitive assessment is difficult to 

ascertain, teachers will collaborate with each other to determine an individual 

assessment. Please be assured that this is an extensive undertaking, so that an 

accurate, fair and rigorous judgment can be made for each child.  

 

It is important to note student reports reflect achievement at a point in time for each student’s 

learning. Learning occurs incrementally along the learning continuum however, the rate and pace of 

learning is not fixed or constant. It is recognised that there may be plateaus and even setbacks as 

different children learn at different rates. Teachers make informed, on-balance and professional 

judgements, based on evidence gained from the range of formal and informal assessment tasks and 

learning experiences, about a learner's progress against the Victorian Curriculum F-10 achievement 

standards.   

As always, if you have any concerns, further information can be obtained at our 

Parent/Teacher/Student (P/T/S) conferences which will be held on Wednesday 28th June.  

Your feedback in past years has been to ensure that our reports are easy to read & interpret, as well as 

being personalised for each child. To this end, I can assure you that each child’s achievement 

comments are completely tailored and personalised to each child. 

 If all goes according to plan, Mid-year student reports will be sent home on Tuesday 27th June.  

Most importantly, we hope the Mid-year reports provide a wonderful opportunity for all families to 

celebrate the achievements of first semester!  
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Student of the Week 
Students will be presented with certificates at next Thursday afternoon’s assembly. 

 

Prep P – Mrs Perkin –  Zoey Walker – for always showing the 6L and following the RICH School Values. Keep up 
the great work Zoey!    

 Prep S – Mrs Read –  Bonnie Gordon - for the progress you have made in learning your Oxford words. Keep up 
the fabulous effort Bonnie, well done! 

1A – Miss Arnold –  Robbie Magnano - For using different tones when he is reading. It certainly is nice to listen 
to you during reading groups. Keep up the great work! 

1P – Miss Perkins - Mia Clifford - For being a friendly member of our class and always completing your work to 
a very high standard.   

 2B – Miss Boyd –  Noah Azzopardi-Lowry – welcome to 2BG Noah. You have fitted in so well and are such a 
positive member of our class. Keep up the good work!     

2G -  Ms Gibson – Otis McIntosh – for his wonderful effort in writing this week. Keep working hard Otis and well 
done!                                                                                                                                                                                          
3H – Mrs Houston – Tayah Johnstone- For being such a good friend and always displaying the RICH School 
Values.                 

3WB – Ms Walton & Mrs Bos –  Riley O’Brien – for being a cheerful member of our grade. Riley always works 
with great enthusiasm and to the best of his ability.                                                                                                        

4H -  Ms Hone -  John Malloy - For demonstrating the Habits of the Mind that we are focusing on during this 
unit of inquiry; 'Applying Past Knowledge' and 'Working Interdependently'. You always make connections when 
you are learning and worked very well with others when playing a Connectives game this week. Well done John, 
you are very knowledgeable! 

 4P – Miss Pittard - Makayla Tetlow - For your keen and inquisitive attitude towards science this week! You 
have been brave when encountering Oobleck and created a wonderful marble run. Thankyou for your “can-do” 
attitude! Keep up the great work Makayla!  

5/6H – Miss Munn – Isabella Conduit – for her constant positive and tenacious attitude towards all situations. 
It’s great to see your hapy face everyday.     

5/6 K – Mr Kitchin –  Congratulations at the Boys Netball Ben Walker. You were an absolute superstar who 
played in every position on the day! Awesome Job! 
  

5/6M – Miss McGhee – Well done at the Girls Football Makayla Oliver! You played exceptionally well and 
supported your teammates the entire day! 

Art / Craft – Miss Davey -   

Music - Mrs Young -  Makayla Oliver – 5/6M  – you have been such a great support of your friend Rebecca 
while working on your Music projects. You are also a keen partiicant of the Victorian State Schools Spectacular. 
Great Work Makayla!  
P.E. – Mrs Burns  -  Congratulations Noah Davies- 5/6H! You are a superstar netballer. You encouraged your 
teammates and kept a smile on your face all day at Boys Netball.   

 
   

Thank you to the following helpers from last 

Satu rday ôs market: Alona Tomakin - Barrett, Gary 

Barrett, Nathan Opie, Ruth Underwood,  Julie & Andrew 

Woulfe, Robert Magnano, Cindy Penzo, Kelly Driver, 

Alana Archer & Layla White, Mel Zuccarrini, Kiralee & 

Bradley Holliss, Kate Gaul, Christine Young, Elizabeth  



Taralaikov, Sandra Walton, Franki Houston & Mandy Bos,Ginas & 

Nash Sullivan.   
 

Lunch For Everyone             on Wednesday 7th June will be Chicken Tenders 
and Potato Gems  – order forms are sent home each Thursday and need to 

be returned together with $2 by 3.30pm the  following Monday. 

  

 

In small groups all students from grade 5 and 6 will be representing one European or North American 

country at our TPS Travel Expo. We are encouraging visitors to come along and experience what the 

expo has to offer. Visitors are encouraged to ask questions and actively engage with the students.  

Where – Multi Purpose Room 

When – Wednesday the 7th of June 2.30-3.30. 

What you can expect to see and learn about 

¶ Information on the weather and climate. 

¶ Interesting events or cultural celebrations 

¶ Natural attractions that a tourist could visit. 

¶ Potential natural disasters 

¶ Maps, Posters and Flags 

Thank you from the grade 5/6 team and we look forward to seeing you there. 

========================================================= 

 

 

 

 

 
Victorian State Schools Spectacular ς Get your tickets! 
 

We are proud and excited to have some of our students participating in the 2017 Victorian State 
Schools Spectacular: Anything is Possible.  
This year’s Spectacular will be held at Hisense Arena on Saturday 16 September, with two shows at 
1pm and 6:30pm.  
For a fun, family entertainment experience, and to cheer on our students from the audience, be quick 
to secure discounted tickets. 
This program – managed by the Department of Education and Training – helps to develop each 
student’s performance skills, discipline, perseverance, cooperation and confidence under the training 
of industry professionals. 



 Discount Early Bird tickets for the Spectacular will be available for 13 days only from 10am on 
Wednesday 31 May. Standard ticket prices will apply after this date. No discount code is required.  
To purchase tickets, visit www.ticketek.com.au/spectacular or phone Ticketek on 132 849. 

Book Fair was huge! Thank you for visiting Book Fair during last 

week.  

I hope you are getting lots of enjoyment from 

your new books. It was wonderful to meet so 

many parents and grandparents. We sold heaps 

of books, posters, pencils, pens and erasers. 

Congratulations to the winners of the raffle.  

  KIDS WHO READ TO SUCCEED 
Thank you for ongoing support of book fair and supporting the love of reading.                                        

Jackie Waycott 
 

 
REMINDER to all parents 

REPORT W RITING DAY  

Friday 9
th

 June  

School staff will spend the day preparing students’ mid-year reports for Semester One. 

MONDAY 12
TH

 June  

Queen õs birthday public holiday  

No students required at school on either day  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Girls Footy Programme  

ROSEBUD Junior F ootball Club is holding FREE Girls Only footy sessions ð starting 
this Friday June 2 nd at Rosebudõs Main oval at 4pm.  

Attend our 1 hour session this Friday, fill in an expression of interest form for 2018 
and receive a free RJFC footy!!  

You can watch our Intermediate girls team train, meet the coaches and have some 
footy fun.    Mark Hustaite RJFC 0439 366 638  

ATTENTION HEALTH CARE CARD OR PENSION CARD HOLDERS 
The Department of Education + Training again this year offering the Camps, Sports and Excursions 

Fund of $125 per child which is to be used towards school camps, sports and excursions.   

 CSEF eligibility will be subject to the parent/legal guardian’s Centrelink Health Care Card (HCC) or 

Pension Card being eligible on 30th January and successfully validated with Centrelink.  

 

Application forms are available from the school office – the school needs to 

receive the application no later than 30th June 2017 . 
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